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Minutes of the Meeting 

 
 
 
March 15, 2021 
 
 
Due to Covid19 restrictions, the regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held 
telephonically and at 11702 S Player Dr at 7:00 PM.  Those in attendance were Commissioner 
Shrock, Commissioner Heidt and Contract Operator Bell.  A quorum for the meeting was established. 
 
 
 
New Business 
 

 Commissioner Paul will take the Water District’s phone calls for the next month. 
 
 

 
Correspondence 

 
 All correspondence was presented electronically. 

 
 
 
Old Business 

 
 Additional 2021 budget changes were discussed and upon motion made by Commissioner 

Shrock, and seconded by Commissioner Heidt, the Board, by unanimous vote, did approve the 
new budget changes. 
 

 It was proposed to change the due date of the Water District's billing to the 1st of the month.  
Upon motion made by Commissioner Shrock, and seconded by Commissioner Paul, the 
Board, by unanimous vote, did approve the date change. 
 

 Water line replacement project was discussed. 
 

 Discussed water pressure and water testing. 
 
 
 

 
 
 




